
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

In compliance with ACA 25-15-204, The Arkansas State Medical Board gives notice that it will 

conduct a public hearing at 8:30 on the 3
rd

 of April, 2008 at the offices of the Arkansas State 

Medical Board, 2100 Riverfront Drive, Little Rock, Arkansas 72202.  The public hearing will 

involve the proposed Regulation 29 governing Collaborative Practice Agreements for physicians 

to enter into with advanced practice nurses. 

 

All individuals desiring to attend said hearing may do so.  All individuals desiring to address the 

Board should contact Ms. Peggy Cryer, the Executive Secretary of the Arkansas State Medical 

Board, (501) 296-1802.  Individuals desiring a copy of the proposed Regulation 29, may contact 

Peggy Cryer, the Executive Secretary at the above number.    

 


